
 
 

The conference will open on Wednesday evening, March 9th with an exhibition of photographs 

of the Mexican Revolution, the Punitive Expedition, and the new technology deployed in the 

campaign in Mexico.  The Arizona History Museum is hosting this opening conference event in 

conjunction with the Old Primero Historical Foundation of Abilene, Texas.  The Wednesday 

evening event will conclude with the premiere of a new documentary film on the Columbus raid 

and the subsequent American military operations in northern Mexico, Patton and Pancho:  A 

Clash of Cultures.   

 

The documentary includes the analysis of both American and Mexican historians, important 

contemporary motion picture film footage of the times, and significant newly uncovered images 

taken on both sides of the combat trail. 

 

The next two days of conference proceedings will take place at the Hilton Tucson East Hotel, 

March 10-11, 2016.  See the program for session information, special dinner and luncheon 

programs, and other details.  The conference registration form is available online at: 

 

www.ophfoundation.org/conf.htm 

 

Please register early.  Send in your registration form with payment to:  Old Primero Historical 

Foundation, P.O. Box 2783, Abilene, TX 79604. 

 

 

http://www.ophfoundation.org/conf.htm

